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To:		 	 COMO	Wally	Smith,	DCOS	Mary	Kirkwood,	DCAPT	Dean	McFarren,		
	 	 D-11n	Board	&	Staff	
	
From:		 	 Bruce	Martin,	DSO-IM	

Date:	 	 August	6,	2018	

Subject:	 UPDATE	-	CONTINUITY	OF	OPERATIONS	PLAN	(COOP)	WITH	SECTOR	SF	
	

• Actions	(NEW)	
	
Exercise	planned	for	05SEP2018.	May	involve	one	AUXFAC,	several	TCOs	and	perhaps	myself	as	an	
observer.	Have	reached	out	for	confirmation;	awaiting	reply.	


